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To the members of the house judiciary, 
 
I am in opposition to house bills H5436, H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, H5891. 
 
I am requesting that you vote No on all of these bills so that they do not progress out of committee. 
 
H5436 AWB ban is simply a government overreach and will outlaw most semi-automatic firearms that are currently 
legally owned by Rhode Islanders by confiscation or illegal registration. 
 
These bills range from overburdening citizens to outright unconstitutional overreach. 
Some will instantly make felons out of law abiding citizens and do nothing to deter those that do not obey the current 
laws. 
 
RI has some of the most stringent gun laws on the books already and, like the standard magazine capacity ban, these 
proposed laws do nothing to make law-abiding people any safer. 
 
Sincerely, 
Michael C Vernancio Sr 
52 Bratt Lane 
West Warwick 
 
 
 
 


